
September 2018 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

 

It’s getting closer to an opening of another season. In fact, the course will be 

closing around September 16th for 6 weeks of course maintenance. Looking 

forward to seeing everyone back soon. 

I want to thank Tournament Chairman Tom Sweet and all of the committee for 

coordinating the Dry Heat Tournament. Day 1 A Flight winners were Tom Sweet 

and Steve Sabatini. Day 2 was Mike Wolff and Dan Becker. Day 1 B Flight winners 

were Pete Jensen and Bill Borkowski. Day 2 was Brad Dain and Steve Cush.  

Our Annual General Membership Meeting will be on December 3rd. At that time 

we will have our election of officers for 2019. In addition, Greg Henry and the 

Rules committee will be going over the rules changes coming for 2019. It will be 

very important for everyone to attend. 

I have also had some discussions with Miguel in reference to implementing a new 

rule for handling of balls hit into the Perimeter Landscape area. We would like to 

place this into effect at the beginning of the season in November. More to come 

on this later. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford 

President TLQMC  


